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November 17, 2022 
  

Update | Prairie Sky School Construction Progress 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

We know you are waiting for news about when Prairie Sky School will be open. 
Construction of the school by Alberta Infrastructure is continuing, but we still don’t 
know when the school will be ready to welcome students. 

 

While we don’t yet have an opening date, we want to share a construction update with 
you. A lot of work has been completed since we last communicated with you in 
October. In the most recent Construction Project Status Report that was shared with 
the Board of Trustees on Oct. 11, the school’s construction was estimated to be 80 per 
cent complete. Our team was on site this week and reported that construction crews 
were working hard on the main gymnasium, the auxiliary gym, the learning commons, 
and a variety of classrooms. We have attached a few pictures on the next page. 

 

The process of opening doesn’t end once the keys are handed over from Alberta 
Infrastructure to the CBE. It normally takes over one month to prepare a school this 
size to welcome students. During this time, desks and furniture are unpacked and 
placed, thousands of books, musical instruments and other learning resources are 
unboxed and organized. In addition to those learning necessities, we must install 
wireless access points, assemble equipment, stock office supplies and the many other 
items required in a kindergarten to Grade 9 school. Finally, thorough cleaning is 
conducted to ensure the school loses any remaining construction dust and dirt and is 
ready to shine and welcome students on opening day. 

 

We understand that the delay in Prairie Sky School’s opening is inconvenient for many 
of you. CBE is working closely with Alberta Infrastructure to support the construction 
process to ensure the school is complete and opens as soon as possible.  

 

We will provide another update on the school’s construction before winter break. You 
will be informed sooner should there be any changes or an update on the school’s 
opening date. If you have questions or require additional information, please contact 
the Area 4 office at 403-777-6233 (extension 0) or Area4@cbe.ab.ca.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this process. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Lisa Nachtigal                Catherine Ford 
Education Director, Area 4                               Director, Planning 

 

Important Notice:  Please have 
someone translate this for 
you. 

Avis Important: Veuillez s’il 
vous plaît demander à 
quelqu’un de traduire ce 
document pour vous. 

重要通知：请找人为你翻译这篇

文件。 

یادداشت مهم: لطفا شخص را با خودد ا 

شته  باشید که این مو ضوع را به شما 

 ترجمه نماید. 

Thông báo quan trọng.  xin 
quí vị vui lòng hãy tìm người 
phiên dịch văn kiện này. 

ਜਰੂਰੀ ਸੂਚਨਾ।  ਕਿਰਪਾ ਿਰਿੇ 

ਇਸਨੂੂੰ   ਆਪਣੇ ਲਈ ਕਿਸੇ ਤੋਂ 

ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਿਰਵਾ ਲਵੋ 

اگر کوئی  :.اہم نوٹس براہ مہربانی
ہے کا ترجمہ کر کے لئے اس آپ  

          

     

Aviso Importante: Por Favor 
entregar a alguien para 
traducirla para usted. 

중요한 공지: 다른 사람이 

이것을 당신을 위해 번역하게 

해 주십시요. 

Важное замечание: 

Пожалуйста, попросите 

кого-то чтобы Вам это 

перевел. 

مة:  الرجاء املاحظة ه

المعلومات. ذهترجمة ه  

mailto:Area4@cbe.ab.ca
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